
 

 

From  Head of Art & Design: Paul Williamson 

10 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
 
On Wednesday 19 June, Abingdon school would like to invite you to a Celebration of 
the Arts. We will be showcasing the creativity of our students.   
 
The event includes the GCSE and A‐level art exhibition ‐ live jazz and rock music 
outside Beech Court ‐ experts of student drama and poetry – a presentation of short 
films and a design and technology show. 
  
Refreshments will also be available.  We hope that you will be able to attend.   Our 
celebration starts at 5.00pm and finishes at 8.00pm. 
  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Paul Williamson  
Head of Art and Design/Event Organiser 

paul.williamson@abingdon.org.uk 
 
 
 


